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To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
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Clinton Musil 
MBA Student 
Harvard Business School 
One Western Avenue, Unit 802 
Boston, MA 02163-1030 
 
March 19, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
Most economists believe that the solvency of financial institutions is the  
most critical part of turning the economy around.  Taxpayers are not as  
concerned with the cost of FDIC insurance as they are with improving the  
economy.  You get no political currency from increasing it.  Instead, you  
further prohibit an expedited turn around which would give elected  
officials a better shot at reelection.  I have worked on Wall Street and  
in Policy.  Decreased earnings will limit the ability of banks to  
write-off bad assets which will ultimately end up in the government's  
hands.  This will affect the way that I vote.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Clinton Musil  
5202754774 
MBA Student 
Harvard Business School 
 


